THE CHATTER FOR JUNE 2025

222 Second Avenue SW, Castle Rock WA 98611 Mail: PO BOX 652, Castle Rock WA 98611 Phone: 360-274-7502 - Email: crsc.wa@gmail.com

Website: https://www.crseniorcenter.org/

BAKED POTATO DAY REPORT

Our Baked Potato Day on May 21st was a success! Between deliveries and walkins we had a total of 155 orders. **The total revenue from sales and donations was \$1526 which is one of best sales ever!** Thank you to Coni Bush who organized everything, and for ALL the volunteers who distributed and picked up order forms, shopped, prepared, baked, served and delivered potatoes. **With your help, we had a very profitable event!**

LUNCHEON FOR "OUR KIDS"

At the luncheon for "Our Kids" on May 13th, the Senior Center awarded scholarships to Castle Rock High School seniors who have been enrolled in the "Bridging the Generations" program. With support from Senior Center members and memorial contributions, the Center awarded three \$300 scholarships: **Halle Hill** and **Lauryn Curtis** received the Wayne and Mary Chappell Scholarships and **Skyler Peterson** received the Myron A. Nelson Memorial Scholarship. Special guests in attendance were Jodi Hadaller - Bridge Program Coordinator, Chris Fitsch - CRSD Superintendent, Brooke French - CRHS Principal, and Amy Marsden - CRHS Scholarship Coordinator. The luncheon committee included Mary Nelson, Louise Courtright, Glenna Robbins and Coni Bush. A huge thank you to all the students who participated in the Bridging the Generations program this year, and congratulations to all the scholarship recipients!

IN MEMORIAM

We were saddened to learn of Russ Blanchette's passing in May. His wife Thelma is well known to our Bingo players. Please remember her in your thoughts and prayers.

FLAG DAY

June 14 is Flag Day, so be sure and fly your flag. If your flag is tattered or worn out and needs to be replaced, take it to the donation box by the reader board in the City Hall parking lot. The Boy Scouts will pick it up from there and dispose of it properly.

ELECTRICAL PANEL

Please note that if the power ever goes out at the Center, you are required to notify City Hall and/or the Maintenance Department to fix it. NEVER reset the breaker yourself. The City is very adamant about this. Thank you

Senior Center Wednesday Lunch Menu



June 4th

Cheeseburger Pie, Baked Potato Wedges, Tomato Cucumber Salad, Sliced Peaches, Cookie

June 11th

Red And White Chicken Tortellini, California Blend, Caesar Salad

June 18th

Salisbury Steak, Steamed Potatoes, Broccoli Slaw, Sliced Oranges

June 25th

Swedish Meatballs, Mashed Potatoes, Capri Blend, Yogurt Salad

For reservations, please call Denise at (360) 762-3111.



BINGO ON RECESS

Please note that we will be taking a recess from Bingo

June, July and August.

We look forward to seeing you again in September!



JUNE BIRTHDAYS

(Highlight = 90+ years young)



Name	Date	Name	Date	Name	Date
Kristy King	2	Charlotte Wittaker	12	June Burgess	24
Charlotte Hickman	2	Elaine Kandoll	13	Florence Spurlock	24
Diane Bach	4	Clara Wilkins	13	Jack Moore	25
Joseph Mangino	4	Kitty Caterby	15	Sandi Boardman	24
June Timberlake	4	Don Miller	15	Robert Nesland	27
Mary Pettit	4	Dan Lowrey	17	Karen Franko	28
Dale Johnson	5	Bernard Schelb	18	Evelyn Bernhardt	28
Dave Nelson	6	John Nelson	20	Tracey Bunyard	29
Barbara Haines	7	Revis Reed	21	Larry Eychaner	29
Jackson Job	7	Fred Amrine	21	Vicki Whitemarsh	30
Marie Fredrickson	9	Barbara Haluapo	21	John Barnhardt	30
Mary Nelson	10	Roy Collins	22	David Donaldson	30
Linda Jenson	11	Beverly Norman	22		
Shirley Good	12	Lori Owbridge	23		
Pam Sterling	12	Patty Andrews	24		

Important Reminders



- Make sure you sign the Sign-In Book located on the table each time you come into the Center. This is important, as the number of people who use the Senior Center are counted.,
- Please bring in your unwanted yarn for Mary Chappell. Mary is the talented lady who makes the beautiful lap robes we sell.
- **Drop off any of your unwanted medications** in the box located in the City Hall lobby.
- Please continue to bring in your aluminum cans. Mary and Wayne Chappell pick them up, and the money collected goes to benefit the Senior Center.
- Please continue to bring in your Oregon recyclable plastic bottles. Mary Nelson collects and delivers them to the Rainier Oregon Senior Center to be recycled.
- We are now also collecting Oregon recyclable beer bottles. Mary Nelson collects and delivers them to the Rainier Oregon Senior Center to be recycled.
- **Donate your unwanted greeting cards** to the Senior Center.
- Donate your glasses, cases, etc., for the Lions Club.
- Please consider buying raffle tickets for the quilt hanging on the wall. Tickets are \$1 each, (6 for \$6). You can buy tickets anytime you are at the Center.
- **Potluck 3rd Friday of the month**. Hope to see you there!
- Commodities are delivered on the 3rd Thursday of every month to our parking lot. Have your CAP ID card.
- The Lions Food Bank delivers to the Eagles every Thursday from 1-2 PM. Bring ID showing you live in Castle Rock or Toutle.



"In June, the sun lingers longer...

Just like the best memories and the richest conversations."